
SB2137

As a North Dakota sportswoman and biologist I am writing today in opposition of 
SB2137. SB2137 will strip away the ND Game and Fish Department’s ability to manage 
wildlife species within our state to the best of their ability with the best available science. 
A foundation of wildlife management that has withstood the test of time is the North 
American Model of Wildlife Conservation. That model has guided successful wildlife 
management using seven principals. One of which is “Managed by Science”. Meaning 
the best available science should be used as the base for making informed decision. 
SB2137 would do the opposite. 

I am requesting a DO NOT PASS on SB2137.

Rachel Bush


